To whom it may concern,
I am applying for a job as a trainee solicitor to commence in 2024. I have seen your advertisement online while exploring my options. The University of Galway also emailed me with a link to apply and have reccomended starting out a career in Law at your firm. I am very interested in a career starting in Byrne Wallace LLP through the trainee programme.
I am hard working, approachable student with very good people skills culminating from my experience in team sports as well as working in different team environments. Having said that I also complete ad hoc tasks individually when required in my curretn post as a customer service agent with Abtran (Morgan McKinley).
My interest in a career in Law started with my Mum who is a bookkeeper in a solicitors practice in Sligo. I also have an couswin who is a senior counsel specialising in wills who I keep in touch with and has given me a great insight into practicing Law. 
I would like to thank you for considering my Application and taking the time to respond. I look forward to hopefully working with you in the future. If you have any further questions please don’t hesitate to contact me on patrickmaher464@gmail.com or on the contact number below.

Kind regards,
Patrick Maher
087 331 5217
